
| Segment 5 Public Open Houses

Thank you to everyone who attended our recent Segment 5 public open houses. We appreciate your 
feedback as we continue working through our ongoing routing process. If you were unable to attend:  

 Review our interactive map for the latest routing information and provide feedback. Meeting
materials and fact sheets are also available for review in our library.

 Complete our comment form no later than next Friday, May 27. The general inquiry form and
Project email and hotline will remain active beyond the May 27 deadline for those who wish to
make comments or ask questions.

| Next Steps

As we look ahead at next steps for Colorado’s Power Pathway:  

 We will determine the need for additional public meetings in areas where the preferred
transmission line route has not been identified.

 We will continue incorporating link-specific feedback throughout the routing process.
 Engineering design work will start in segments where the preferred transmission line route has

been identified.
 The county land use permitting process will start for Segments 1, 2 and 3. Additional public input

opportunities will take place during public hearings for the land use permit in each jurisdiction.
 Project representatives will reach out to individual landowners to discuss the preferred

transmission line route and easements.

| About the Project

Colorado’s Power Pathway is a proposed $1.7 to $2 billion investment to improve the electric grid and 
enable future renewable energy development around the state. Colorado’s Power Pathway includes 
approximately 560 to 650 miles of new 345-kilovolt electric transmission line and several new and 
expanded substations. If approved, segments of Colorado’s Power Pathway could begin construction in 



2023 and begin operating as early as 2025. The new infrastructure will increase electric reliability, connect 
new energy resources in eastern Colorado, boost the regional economy and create jobs during 
construction. 

Have questions or comments?

Call 855-858-9037, email ColoradosPowerPathway@xcelenergy.com, fill out our online 
form or browse our frequently asked questions. 

Si necesita asistencia o información en español, por favor contáctenos directamente al 855-858-
9037 o ColoradosPowerPathway@XcelEnergy.com.

You are receiving this because you signed up to receive updates. 
Do you know someone who wants to receive updates? Please send them this link to subscribe. 

© 2022 Xcel Energy Inc. | Xcel Energy is a registered trademark of Xcel Energy Inc.


